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18   NEWSLETTER 
  Wednesday 25th January 2017 

 

 

Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  20th Janaury 2017  

Panthers James Sharp 
Penguins Harvey Hutchinson 
Dolphins Brogan Hudson 
Giraffes Morgan Boffin 
Pandas Aaron Riley 
Koalas Ryan Coxall 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Lucy Joyner 
Dylan Grant-Frohlich 

Hippos Erin Hughes 
Tigers Tamara Ashworth 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 94.8% 
Penguins 96.1% 
Dolphins 96.5% 
Giraffes 98.2% 
Pandas 86.9% 
Koalas 92.5% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

98.3% 
98.2% 

Hippos 92.6% 
Tigers 93.5% 

Whole School Attendance – 94.8% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

Please join our Class Assemblies  
9.15 – 9.35am 

Tuesday 31st January Miss Ward 

Tuesday 7th February Miss Alderson 

Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 

Friday 27th  January Miss Alderson, Ms Brooks 

Friday 3rd February Miss Chapman, Miss Stone 

After School Clubs  
Monday Writing Club Years 4 3.30-4.00 

Tuesday Bench ball Club Year 2 3.30-4.30 

Wednesday Bench ball Club 
Art Club 

Drama Club 

Year 3 & 4 
Year 3 
Year 4 

3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 

Thursday Choir KS2 3.30-4.30 

Friday Cooking Club Year 6 3.30-5.00 

Choir Club cancelled tomorrow 
Thursday 26th January, due to staff training. 

  Robinwood Residential Meeting 
All remaining balances need to be paid by 31st January.  

Thank you . 
 
 

 
Reading at Home 

Reading at home is proven to impact on children’s 
progress.  Please support your child by reading 
together for at least 10 minutes every day. 
Thank you for your support in sharing this very 
important responsibility. 

Internet Safety Week 
6th to 10th February 

As our Internet Safety week approaches can we 
please remind parents of the importance of 
monitoring your child’s use of ICT at home. Be aware 
of the Xbox Live, where children can add “Friends” to 
play against.  Could you check the Privacy settings so 
that you know exactly who your child is playing with. 

 
Head Lice Treatments 

We have received the following information from 
West Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service about Head 
Lice Treatment products.  ‘We would like to remind 
parents and carers to always read and follow the 
instructions carefully when using chemical insecticide 
products, typically sold in chemists, to treat head lice.  
This is because these treatments contain flammable 
elements.  You should not therefore use hair dryers, or 
any other ignition source such as matches, lighters and 
candles near anyone during the treatment process 
whilst the product is being used.  This advisory note 
follows a recent incident in West Yorkshire in which a 
child’s hair was accidentally set alight during 
treatment resulting in the child sustaining serious 
injuries.’ 
‘We recommend regularly using a head lice comb and   
conditioner as a treatment for head lice’.  We know 
this is frustrating, teachers get head lice too!  

 

Parking  
A resident on Hendal Lane has telephoned school 
regarding concerns over double parking outside 
school.  People are struggling to cross the road 
safely.  Please park with consideration for 
others.  

Polite Notice 
Could children not run on the grass before Nursery as 
they are bringing mud into school.  Thank you. 
 

Governor Vacancy 
We have a vacancy on our Governing Body for a Co-
opted Governor.  See Mrs Ashton if interested.  

 

 

http://www.hendalprimary.org.uk/

